

August 2, 2018

The Honorable Rob Bishop Chairman Committee on Natural Resources U.S. House of Representatives 1324 Longworth House Office Bldg. Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable Raul Grijalva
Ranking Member
Committee on Natural Resources
U.S. House of Representatives
1324 Longworth House Office Bldg.
Washington, DD 20515

Dear Representatives Bishop and Grijalva:

Please accept our sincere appreciation for your collaborative efforts in writing and sponsoring H.R. 6510, The National Park Service and Public Lands Legacy Restoration Fund. We are grateful for this realistic approach to dealing with the backlog of maintenance and infrastructure in National Parks, Refuges and on public lands, as well as, providing for the Indian Education Service. We are in full support of H.R. 6510 and have been urging our Representatives to co-sponsor this legislation.

Please let us know what we can do to help with passage of the bill in this session of the Congress.

Sincerely,

David L. Brown

America Outdoor's Association

Knoxville, TN

David Costlow

Colorado River Outfitters Association

Fort Collins, CO

John Dillon

Grand Canyon River Outfitters Association

Flagstaff, AZ

Kerrie Romero

New Mexico Council of Outfitters and Guides

Stanley, NM

Colleen Hodson

The Dude Ranchers Association

Cody, WY

Mac Minard

Montana Outfitters and Guides Association

Helena, Montana

Jeff Smith

Wyoming Outfitters and Guides Association

Casper, Wyoming

Grant Simonds

Idaho Outfitters and Guides Association

Boise, ID

Brian Campbell

West Virginia River Outfitters Association

Fayetteville, WV